
in the Talmey Gym

AN EVENING OF K-7 DANCE PERFORMANCES 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 5TH FROM 6:30-7:30 PM

A reminder that seating capacity is limited in our
gymnasium. We are therefore asking families to

limit attendees to two guests if possible (not
including younger siblings). We will  have some

standing room at the back.

Students can be dropped off at their outside classroom door
anytime between 6:00-6:20 PM


